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Akerman’s Orlando Office Participates in
Light the Night Walk to Help Fight

Blood Cancer

October 16, 2015

Akerman LLP, a top 100 U.S. law firm serving clients
across the Americas, was among the top Central
Florida fundraisers for a third consecutive year in
support of the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS)
Light The Night Walk held on Oct. 8. Since 2013,
Akerman’s Orlando lawyers and staff have raised
nearly $40,000 for the annual event.

LLS’ Light The Night Walk brings together families
and communities to honor blood cancer survivors,
as well as those lost to the diseases. The event helps
shine a light on the importance of finding cures and
providing access to treatments for blood cancer
patients.

LLS is the world’s largest voluntary health
organization dedicated to funding blood cancer
research and providing education and patient
services. The organization offers public health
education and counseling to patients and families
affected by blood cancer, including leukemia, which
is the most common type of childhood cancer.

Those who wish to donate funds for LLS’ research
and educational programs may visit the Akerman
team’s webpage, available here.
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firm known for its core strengths in middle market
M&A, within the financial services and real estate
industries, and for a diverse Latin America practice.
With more than 600 lawyers and government affairs
professionals and a network of 20 offices, it is
ranked among the top 100 law firms in the United
States by The American Lawyer (2015). Akerman
also is ranked among the top 50 law firms for
diversity in The American Lawyer's Diversity
Scorecard (2015).



